
PSIA/AASI Intermountain Board of Direc-
tors Election  

Applications to run for the Board of Directors are Due 
Feb 15, 2021. Here is some information about the 
Board and about the election process to help you de-
cide if you would like to run for a seat  

What do they do?  

The Intermountain Division Board of Directors consists of PSIA-AASI 
members who volunteer their time and expertise to the board. According 
to the National Council of Nonprofits “Board members are the fiduciar-
ies who steer the organization towards a sustainable future by adopting 
sound, ethical, and legal governance and financial management policies, 
as well as making sure the nonprofit has adequate resources to advance 
its mission.”  

IMD Board Members  are responsible for the strategic management of 
our nonprofit corporation. They represent the membership, ski schools 
and the Intermountain Division. The board operates following our Poli-
cies and Procedures along with our Bylaws. 

What should members want and need from their Directors?  

We all want a board member who has passion for the organization, a 
willingness to volunteer their time, and the desire to be a leader. A board 
member should have a team-oriented attitude. The board member works 
to speak with one voice for the entire board. IMD seeks a diversity of 
professional expertise including across disciplines, cultural backgrounds, 
spectrum of life experience and geographic reach in our board members. 

What does the board Do?  



The board meets three times a year in the Salt Lake City vicinity. Begin-
ning with the summer meeting, there is a strategic planning session that 
reviews membership and event data, and financials of the organization. 
This is a fact-based assessment of our financial stability and a review of 
the membership’s needs. The board approves the budget and reviews and 
revises policies as needed. The board is also fun! We plan the Spring 
Clinic, discuss new ideas for education, work with the National organi-
zation, and overall learn how our organization that we belong to runs!  

Great, you want to run for a BOD position! Here is the Process:  

Applicants must be Certified Level 1, 2, or 3 members, in good standing, 
of the Intermountain Division.  

Applicants must be endorsed, in writing, by five certified members in 
good standing in the division.  

Applications are to be received in the office via email at admin@psia-
i.org or postmarked by February 15.  

Applicants must submit a photograph no smaller than 2”x 2.”  

Applicants must submit a short biographical paragraph, which includes 
your certification education, past/present employment, years of member-
ship, and why you want to be on the board. This will be published so 
that members can know you better and vote.  

If running for a regional position, you must be employed by the snow- 
sports school identified in that region  

 

Open Seats for the March 2021 elections are:  

Region 1 – Jackson, Grand Targhee, Snow King, 22 Nordic and Eco-
Tour Adventures 

Region 6 – Solitude, Brighton, Sundance and Soldier Hollow 



Region 7 – Alta, Snowbird, Wasatch Adaptive Sports 


